
‭Dear Students & Parents/Guardians:‬

‭Summer reading is here, and we hope you are as excited as we are.  This year, your summer reading‬
‭choices are up to you.  We have provided a list of suggested book titles for you to look at, but the books‬
‭you read are completely up to you!‬

‭All incoming 7th & 8th-grade students are asked by the ELA department to read at least (2) books over‬
‭the summer and complete the summer reading log below.  All books read should be recorded on the‬
‭Summer Reading Log below.  Books recorded should be books that have not been read before!  Please‬
‭note: Gifted ELA students should complete the Gifted Summer Reading Assignment that can be found at‬
‭the website below.‬

‭For more information, please visit:‬‭helibrary.org/summerreading.html‬

‭All of us at Herrick wish you the best of luck and can’t wait to hear all about the amazing books you‬
‭complete this summer.‬

‭Sincerely,‬
‭Herrick ELA Department‬

http://helibrary.org/summerreading.html

